
                                                         

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IK: Other Ways of Knowing News and Notes 

University of  Hawaiʻi  West  Oʻahu  Hosting  Sustainable  

Agriculture  Conference  

Between July 27 and 29, 2018, about 400 educators, administrators, graduate and undergraduate students, 

and others involved in farmer training in North America are expected to attend the 2018 National 

Sustainable Agriculture Education Association (SAEA) Conference at the University of Hawaiʻi– 
West Oʻahu. 

The 2018 conference will be organized around the themes of indigenous knowledge, decolonization, and 

socio-ecological resiliency in agroecology and sustainable food systems education. 

The conference will explore how the University of Hawai‘i, and other indigenous serving institutions in 

North America, are working to integrate traditional ecological knowledge, practice, and culture into post-

secondary food systems education. 
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